
The end of term is here and we want to wish you all a wonderful,                          

well deserved break. 

We are delighted to announce that Mrs Davies is expecting                                       
her first child.  Mrs Davies will remain teaching throughout                                             
this academic year, beginning her maternity leave in                                                  
September.  We are sure that you will join us in                                                       
sending Mr  & Mrs Davies                                                                                                        
our congratulations!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

AMHERST SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 
Bookings for Parent Consultations is now 
open— you should have received an email 
yesterday with details on how to book. 
 
Consultations will take place via Zoom in 
April.   
 

We have some spaces available in our 
breakfast and after school clubs. 
 
If you are interested in requesting a place 
for your child please see the school website 
for more information and complete the 
booking forms here. 

 
In addition to Mr Reid’s headteacher’s     

letter sent yesterday, please see the     

drawings he referred to by clicking here.  

It is all VERY exciting! 

 
Your child should come home with a flyer 
with all the correct information on the PTA’s 
Photography Competition.  
For more information—click here. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The PTA has organised a socially distanced    
second hand uniform sale on: 
 Tuesday, 20 April 2021   
 1.30—2.00pm 

A fantastic 585 miles have been added to 
our total!!  
WELL DONE Year 3 for your contribution! 
 
The lead school currently has 1000 miles … 
so let’s GO AMHERST!  
 
Click here to tell us what you’ve done 
             through the holiday! 

  

https://www.amherst.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Breakfast+Club+and+After+School+Club&pid=37
https://www.amherst.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Grand+Design&pid=448&action=saved
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/amherstpta/index.cfm?event=news#.YGW4m69KiUk
https://forms.gle/yU1TveTNhiPcHzXVA

